

EMS Information Bulletin 2018-05

DATE: January 29, 2018

SUBJECT: Naloxone leave-behind program survey

TO: Pennsylvania EMS Agencies

Pennsylvania EMS Providers

FROM: Aaron M. Rhone, EMS Program Manager

As part of the Governor's proclamation of disaster emergency and the recent release of Acting Secretary and Physician General Dr. Rachel Levine's revised <u>Standing Order DOH-001-2018</u>, the Bureau of Emergency Medical Services (EMS) is requiring EMS agencies that elect to participate in a naloxone leave-behind program to complete a three-question survey found at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R56LSKR.

This survey should be completed within 72 hours of providing EMS to a patient who is provided a leave-behind dose. Please note that this survey does not replace the required electronic patient care record that is required by the department under the authority of the Emergency Medical Services System Act, 35 Pa. C.S. §§ 8101-8157, and the Department's corresponding regulations, 28 Pa. Code §§ 1001-1033.